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The society is now commencing rehearsals for Gilbert and Sullivan’s The Sorcerer. The story of
this opera centres on John Wellington Wells, a dealer in magic and spells, whose love potions
work havoc upon all who drink them, causing everyone to fall madly in love with the wrong
partner. The results, in the opera, as can well be imagined, are truly Gilbertian.

  

The Society is constantly in search of new members and there are still opportunities to join the
chorus for what will be an enjoyable experience in participating in a wonderful musical and
colourful production. We meet on Thursday evenings and new members are assured of a very
warm welcome. The ability to read music is not essential and all ages are welcome.

  

If you are interested why not contact the secretary on 01482 876918 or email secretary@hulls
avoyards.co.uk
for more information.
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